
JR, 
 
We thank you for your detail in writing. It aids us in understanding many things around Bellor. I am 
awaiting a reply to my letter to Keitan, and will have further words to share with you and them regarding 
peace. There are larger matters at hand and I would like us to find at least even footing for everyone that 
we may confront greater problems. 
 
We received a letter from Grovel recently. It was a pleasant surprise. They seem more open to trade, but 
desire magical items, which we have in surplus should it be deemed a good decision. We also informed them 
of the greater threat in the Ultralands. 
 
We do not support slavery nor the death of any particularly. We do not wish to destroy, but to foster 
growth. We do not wish to kill, save for the purpose of survival. We do not wish to ruin the world, but see 
all the people of Bellor find a place and purpose. 
 
JR, I thank you. The Assembly thanks you and your people for what you provide. We are not adept at 
gathering things other than supplies. It provides the people of the Assembly with solace knowing that we 
are such close friends and allies. 
 
It gives me peace to know that you and I are friends. That I can help Jamie. Thank you for giving me the 
opportunity to be able to assist.  
 
May we find peace in purpose, 
 
Vulkerath  


